
Special Graettinger City Council Meeting 

 Graettinger City Council met in special session on Thursday, March 30, 2023, at the Hillcrest at 
6:00 P.M.  Present were Mayor Flaherty, city council members Alderson, Dyhrkopp, Armstrong and 
Masters and city clerk Henderson and Currans. Lloyd Petersen, J.R. Brown and Marty Currans were present 
for the Economic Development Council.   
 J.R. Brown informed the council that they have been working with Jacobson Westergard on plans 
to develop 6 lots on North Maple Avenue in the new development.  The plans included water and sewer 
mains and 6” paved street. Total cost estimated cost is $147,495.24. They asked the council to consider 
repaying the actual cost of the development over a five-year period.   
 The council will take this into consideration and asked Henderson to check on available funds 
through TIF. 
 Motion by Dyhrkopp, seconded by Alderson to adjourn at 7:15 P.M. All ayes. Motion carried. 
 
_______________________________              ______________________________ 
Michael Flaherty, Mayor               Sandra Henderson, City Clerk 
 
 

 

 


